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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2019 3:06 PM


To: Barry Thom


Cc: Maria Rea


Subject: ROC Solutions, Gaps, Shasta Comments


Barry, attached is a a summary of ROC solution commitments and gaps as well as a summary of Reclamation


comments on the Shasta analysis. I hope this helps with your meeting tomorrow.


Please let me know if you need anything else.


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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